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Check us out on 
Facebook, Twitter and YouTube!

•  If a team leaves (or is removed) from the league after winning their 
1st Cup or Shield match, but before the second match has been 
played, then the team they eliminated will go through in their place. 
If a team leaves having played more than one Cup or Shield match 
then a bye will be placed in the next round.

•  Cup and Shield matches can be rearranged but must be played 
before the original scheduled date. Any exceptions to this rule will be 
stated during major sporting events that clash with our fixtures. The 
committee will issue guidance as each situation arises.

RULE CHANGES

We live stream all our finals on our 
YouTube channel and this season will 
be no exception! Head over now and 
be sure to subscribe to be notified 

when we’re next live or watch the last 8 seasons-worth of finals!

WATCH THE FINALS ON YOUTUBE!

If you’re looking to retain your league position from the end of the last 
winter season, please at least write the names of your players on the 
form. Don’t let the signatures hold up getting the form and payment 
to us. Registration is still only £40 per team.
Registration will close when the league is full, or on Sunday 5th 
August, whichever is the sooner... Even if you won the Premier 
Division last winter, if you’re too late you might miss out!

WINTER SEASON REGISTRATION: NOW OPEN!

REGISTRATION CLOSES 5TH AUGUST LATEST!

Join us at the Saints Pub on Saturday 15th September for our 
Presentation Night covering the Winter 2017/18 and Summer 2018 
seasons.
The fun starts at 2pm where there’ll plenty to do for the whole family.
The event is open to all players friends and family so come along and 
enjoy the SRPL social event of the year.

PRESENTATION NIGHT - #PRESFEST 2018!

REMEMBER: Trophies will only be available to collect on the night 
so please ensure you’re there to get yours.

Thanks for reading and don’t forget to register your team!

REGISTRATION CLOSES 5TH AUGUST!
Have a great summer break!

The  SRPL Committee

We print over 3,000 result cards 
each year which reach more than 
600 players across 40+ venues in 
the Southampton region.  
If you want your business to be 
prominently advertised on the 
reverse, get in touch via the  
usual methods.

ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY!

The Winter season sees the return of the SRPL Singles and Doubles 
Competitions. Registration forms are included with your team form 
and entry is still a reasonable £2 per player.

Doubles partnerships don’t have to be team 
mates but your chosen home venue does need 
to be an SRPL registered venue.
Singles players need to be part of a registered 
SRPL team to enter.

Please ensure your name and phone number are written CLEARLY 
on the registration forms as this information will be posted on the 
website for your opponents to contact you.

SINGLES & DOUBLES COMPETITIONS


